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Churt 2035 Survey


Following on from the great responses received during the Summer Fete, the 
Parish Council has prepared the Churt 2035 Survey (thanks to Councilor Mike 
Shorthose for coordinating).  This has been distributed to villagers 
electronically and can also be responded to on paper. Copies are in the Spar 
shop.


Responses to the survey should be submitted no later than 31st August.  Please 
take time to provide your responses, feedback and any other issues.  We are 
particularly keen to gather responses from all age groups in the village.  These 
will be very important in the Council’s work on this important topic.


Village odd job person


We are pleased to announce that Mark Lawson has taken up the position of 
village odd job/handyman and has already installed the new bollards at the 
Recreation Ground and carried out a number of maintenance jobs at the pavilion.  
His help will allow us to continue with general maintenance of the Pavilion and 
the Recreation Ground to the benefit of all villagers and visitors.


School Crossing Patrol Officer


St John’s School continues to seek a crossing patrol officer.  This is an 
important role as it is vital for the safety of the school children as they cross 
the busy road.  More information is available on the CPC website (Latest News | 
Churt Parish Council)


Road Closure


https://www.churt.org/latest-news
https://www.churt.org/latest-news


Barford Road is scheduled to be closed between Crossways and the bridge on 
the Hants border from 9th to 14th August to allow for resurfacing and 
reconstruction.  This requires significant detours but I am sure that we will all 
benefit from the improvements in the longer term.


Crime Warning


A car was recently broken into locally and some possessions stolen.  Please take 
care of your valuables, unfortunately we are not immune to such happenings in 
Churt.


Have a pleasant and restful Summer.


Best wishes,


Stephen Wright, Acting Chair for July’s meeting 


The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will 
take place in the Pavilion on Wednesday 18 September 2024 at 7.30pm. Anyone 
is welcome to attend. Please note there is no meeting in August.


